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The planning process is fundamentally flawed because the inspectorate is taking comments made by developers verbatim
and not taking comments from interested parties seriously.
Even in the rare case that the inspectorate recommends a proposal not proceed, the secretary of state approves it
anyway. 
Why bother with a planning process at all - it is not a robust process given recent history with similar applications.


